
File No. 210468. A substitute ordinance relating to the change in zoning from Downtown-

Mixed Activity, C9G, to Downtown-Residential and Specialty Use, C9B(B), to allow a mixed-

use development at 333 North Water Street, on the southwest corner of North Water Street

and East St. Paul Avenue, in the 4th Aldermanic District.



View from East St. Paul Ave looking east Aerial view looking north-east

View from East St. Paul Ave looking south-east

File Nos. 210468. Site Context Photos.



File No. 210468. Consistency with Area Plan. 

• Base Zoning Change from C9G to C9B(B) 
to align with Third Ward Area Plan recommendations.

• The development proposal is created to respond to the Area Plan 
recommendations and Design Guidelines.

• A SPROZ Review to follow, presented by SCB Architects



File No. 210468. Consistency with Area Plan. 

• In April 2005, the City 
approved the Third Ward 
Area Plan 

• Like all area plans, has 
considerable community 
input in its development. 

• This plan included guidance 
for new building 
development. 



File No. 210468. Consistency with Area Plan. 

• The Plan on page 77, in “Form 
Policies” for District F, which 
composes the northwestern 
part of the Area Plan discusses 
this site.  

• It calls this property “a golden 
opportunity to mark what is 
possibly the most prominent 
gateway to the neighborhood.” 



File No. 210468. Consistency with Area Plan. 

• Section 5.4, on page 123 of 
the plan, is titled Landmark 
Sites. It addresses locations 
where development offers 
opportunities for 
development of signature 
buildings and provides 
design guidance. 



File No. 210468. Consistency with Area Plan. 

• 333 N Water Street is 
identified as one of 
these sites, with 
recommendations for a 
tall, landmark quality 
building. 

• The plan references 
the Capella Tower in 
Minneapolis as an 
example.



File No. 210468. Consistency with Area Plan. 

• Much of the Third Ward is 
zoned C9G, which has 
Floor Area Ratio standards 
that are an appropriate fit 
for the majority of the 
neighborhood. 

• However, a Downtown 
District that allows 
additional Floor Area 
Ratio, and thus height, is 
needed to accomplish the 
goals of the Area Plan for 
these signature sites.  



File No. 210468. Consistency with Area Plan. 

• The proposed building was 
design to respond to both the 
2005 Third Ward Area Plan 
recommendations and the 
2006 Third Ward Design 
Guidelines.

• The specific design of the 
building is not a part of this 
zoning change 



File No. 210468. Consistency with Area Plan. 

• The proposed building that 
would result with this 
change to C9B(B) has 
received a Certificate of 
Appropriateness from the 
Historic Third Ward 
Architectural Review 
Board. 

• It was approved as being 
consistent with the Third 
Ward Architectural Design 
Guidelines.



File No. 210468. Consistency with Area Plan. 

• In Summary:
A change from the current C9G Downtown 
sub-district to the C9B(B) Downtown sub-
district is consistent with the recommendation 
of the Area Plan. 

• Following is a presentation for compliance with 
the Site Plan Overlay Zone for the Milwaukee 
River
































































